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Superintendent Search Service 

Ketchikan Gateway Borough School District  
Ketchikan, Alaska 

 
 

The Association of Alaska School Boards (AASB) is facilitating a superintendent search for the 
Ketchikan Gateway Borough School District Board of Education. The School District is located in 
the southernmost region of Alaska and is on the ancestral lands of the Tlingit people.  The 
district is positioned in one of Alaska's breathtaking regions and serves 2,200 students.   
 
Applications are sought from those candidates with successful experience as an administrator 
with superintendent experience preferred.  The Board is seeking a candidate dedicated to 
providing an education that engages all students, maintains high academic proficiency, and has 
demonstrated collaborative leadership with Board, staff and the community.  The new 
superintendent is expected to start employment in August 2021.   
 
A salary range of $135,000-$150,000 (DOE) with an attractive benefits package is being offered 
to the successful candidate.  

Timetable 
Application deadline:  June 14, 2021 
Selection of finalists:  June 28, 2021 
Interviews with Board:  July 12-13, 2021 
Employment begins:  August 2021 

 
The Association of Alaska School Boards uses an online application system.  Please visit the 
Association’s website at https://aasb.org/superintendent/ for more information about this 
search and guidance on applying through the Revelus online application system 
(aasb.myrevelus.com).  Visit the Ketchikan Gateway Borough School District website at 
https://www.kgbsd.org  for more details. 
 
Candidates who do not possess an Alaska Type B certificate with a superintendent 
endorsement should begin the process.   
  


